
December 1, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Christine Vigneault 
Committee of Adjustment Secretary Treasurer 
Vaughan City Hall, Level 100 
Vaughan, ON 
L6A 1T1 
 
Dear Christine, 
 
RE: 40 Johnswood Crescent Variance Number A168/21 
 
This letter is regarding the cabana, privacy screens and pool equipment located at 40 
Johnswood Cres, Variance Number A168/21. I Duncan Richardson and Denise Richardson 
neighboring property owner and residing at 36 Johnswood Crescent are in full support of this 
application. 
 
The cabana and privacy screens are located to the west of our rear yard.  We feel the style and 
design are aligned with the existing neighbourhood.  The privacy screens provide privacy for 
both of us which we are in a favour of since we have a pool too.  The cabana and privacy 
screens are aesthetically and architecturally pleasing.  We think this adds value to our 
properties and the neighbourhood. 
 

 
 
 
Yours truly  

 
Duncan & Denise Richardson 
36 Johnswood Cres. 


